
Join us as we celebrate God’s incredible faithfulness 
in 2013! We trust that you will find these fourth 

quarter mission highlights encouraging as we 
press on into 2014 and beyond. It is the 

Lord’s doing and it is marvelous in our 
eyes. Thanks for your partnership. 

Dan & Debbie Ecker

Since November 2006, Firstlight in Thailand has enjoyed a wonderful partnership with His 
Servants Ministries (HSM) and Dr. George Rooney (pictured right). To date, thousands have 

received free eye care in rural areas in over 200 villages of 4 main 
districts in 2 provinces in Thailand. This type of strategy provides an 
opportunity for us to display the love of God in a practical way. We serve 
the under privileged, unsaved Thai Buddhists who have limited access 
to proper health care and who have very little or no witness of Christ in 
their communities. For us, it creates a win-win opportunity. Through this 
holistic approach, the Lord is making a way for the good news of the 
Gospel to go forth and many are coming to Christ as a result.

We are blessed to be a part of this amazing work. We 
committed to building this home more than three years ago. 
After much praying and planning, it was finally started in 
October 2013 and is happening for one of our FWF families in 
Seka, Thailand. Noi, (the grandmother), Phuew age 18 & Moo 
age 17. The two girls are being raised by their grandmother in 
very poor living conditions. Now their home is now finished!

Eye Care Screenings With Dr. George Rooney

These mission highlights are taken from the Firstlight International monthly newsletters. To find out more 
about our projects, how to pray or to send a donation, visit us online, call, e-mail or write to us today!
Firstlight International, P.O. Box 252, Springdale, PA 15144-0252
www.firstlightinternational.net - info@firstlightinternational.net - 724.254.6145

Pray for Thailand.
Thailand is the primary 
country where Firstlight 
is working. Your prayers 
throughout this year 
can make a difference.

OCT - NOV - DEC 2013 

FWF Family Camp Water Baptisms 

RH Project - Repairing Homes & Reaching Hearts

It first started with 6, and it ended with 25 being baptized that 
day! This was a first at our FWF Family Camp! Never in the 
history of the past 5 years have we done this — water baptize 
at the camp. However, December 2013 was different. 
It first started as 6 wanting to be baptized. As Debbie 
and I entered the water to baptize, it ended up being 25 
children in total baptisms. It was a moment that we will 
carry in our hearts in thankfulness to the Lord. It proves 
the purpose of our being in Thailand!  
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